
 
 

 

 

 

NOTICE TO MEMBER: 2025/2026 Membership Fees 

 

Dear Members, 

 

The Board of Directors of Hawks Nest Golf Club met on Tuesday April 29th to discuss the Membership Fees 

for the 2025/26 year. Given the Club remains in a stable financial position with a positive outlook, the 

decision was taken to only increase the fees in line with the forecast CPI with rounding. 

 

Hawks Nest Golf Club membership continues to be an outstanding value proposition as a benchmark with 

our peers. The conditioning of the course is amongst the best in the region, the Club continues to reinvest 

in its infrastructure and amenities, and we continue to look at ways to add value to your membership. 

 

Membership renewal notices will be issued towards the end of May. If you have any questions, please 

direct these to the General Manager or the administration team. 

 

 
 

Kind regards and good golfing 

 

 

 
 

Bill Hart         

Club President        

Hawks Nest Golf Club        

        


